



SOUTHERN DERBYSHIRE DISTRICT

General Meeting – 24th January 2024 – 6pm

The Dragon, Willington – DE65 6BP

Secretary–Chris Baldwin|07498 446 108| christopher.baldwin@neu.org.uk

Treasurer–Daniel Bracken-Neale | 07498 446 146| daniel.bracken-neale@neu.org.uk

www.neuderbyshire.org.uk

@NEUDerbyshire

Committee Agenda

- 1. Present:** Chris Baldwin, Rob Bannister, Lee Bateman, Monica White, Gina Worth, Dan Bracken-Neale, Robin Pardo Roques, Jessica Hadden, Sara Wroe, Eleanor Byrne, Ali Fletcher, Tom Hollins, Stacey Walley, Naseem Gibbs, Linda Cheale, Claire Evenden, Tim Wherly, Charlotte Smith, Esther Chanana, Paula Brassington, Emma Leafe, Nathan Barker, Gareth Jones
Apologies – Amanda Turner, Pete Turner, Alisdair Denham, Philippa Saddington, Julie Nall, Keith Venables, Noelia Garcia, Clare Kenway
- 2. Minutes of Previous Meeting:** Proposed by LB, Seconded by RB, majority in favour who were present.
- 3. Secretary's Report:** CB delivered a written report and outlined a few pertinent points related to the meeting context.
- 4. Treasurer's Report:** DB delivered a written report and spoke of the spending. He spoke about requesting Northern Derbyshire to contribute to merch costs
- 5. Attending Officers' Reports:** GJ spoke to the group about the developments in Southern Derbyshire, engaging in the organising forums and training. He also spoke about the work currently being done by Regional Office including a rep victimisation case. SW spoke about the ceasefire motion group taking part in an online meeting and wanting to encourage action supporting

[@neuderbyshire](https://twitter.com/neuderbyshire)

www.neuderbyshire.org.uk

international issues. CB proposed to fund members to take part in the upcoming demo. SW seconded and all voted in favour. RPR spoke about AT situation, RB suggested that we make an agenda item to celebrate Amanda's contribution to equalities work. MW spoke about upcoming support staff meetings and that there will be future updates. DBN spoke about preparations being made for conference. TH mentioned around 16 degrees being the suggested minimum temperature and encouraged members to take part in the upcoming H8S rep training.

General Meeting Agenda

1. **Conference Priorities**

The group agreed on prioritising motions 5, 10, 67, 78, 91, 104.

10 members expressed an interest in attending conference.

2. **Minimum Service Level Agreement**, CB and GJ encouraged individuals to take part in the consultation.

3. **Workload Discussion**, RB suggested encouraging reps to take part in a workload audit in your schools. RPR, RB, and MW fed back on their experiences of carrying out a workload audit.

4. **Issues in Schools** – the group discussed issues surrounding behaviour and concluded that the motions being prioritised would contribute towards a more conducive atmosphere for learning and development.

5. **Future Meetings –**

District

Thursday 7th March 2024 – AGM – The Bulls Head, Belper, DE56 2DL

Thursday 9th May 2024 – The Slice of India, Derby, DE21 4AW

Wednesday 3rd July 2024 – The Dragon, Willington, DE65 6BP

Branch

Tuesday 6th Feb – Ringwood Hall, Brimington, Chesterfield

Green reps training- 26th – 27th April

6. **AOB** – A general discussion was held

@neuderbyshire

www.neuderbyshire.org.uk